9. AKAROA DESIGN & APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
The Board agreed to support the appointment of Mr McKean as the Acting Chairman of this
Committee until a legal opinion had been received from staff regarding the elected representative
component of the Committee.

The Board received the report from the 20 June 2006 meeting of the Committee.
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